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Administration:  Mme. McCrea:
The library will be open today at lunch, also there will be Music and Tech Club at 12:15.  Mrs. Hatfield will be having a GSA meeting at 12:15 in the Guidance Room as well.

A friendly reminder to any staff member who wishes to participate in the Secret Santa exchange next week, to please see Mme. McCrea for a form this morning.  I will need all completed forms returned to me by 1pm today please.  You will receive in your mailbox by the end of the day "your person"!
 
There is garbage being left in the upstairs hallway and the area at the top of the stairs over the noon hour.  You had been doing so well but unfortunately, students are not being as respectful.  Garbage needs to be cleaned up or we will once again look at making the area at the top of the stairs off limits for eating.  It's up to you.
 
A reminder to students it is very cold today.  You should be dressed appropriately if you are going outside.  
 
There is a yearbook meeting today after school from 3 untill 4:30. 

Today will be the last day to purchase your tickets for the Christmas dinner which is on Tuesday.  

Please don’t for get to bring your items for the Food bank. 

Just a reminder to the Jungle Jim’s winners that the food is going to be delivered to the cafeteria on Monday. 
That’s THIS Monday, December 18th at 11:50. See you then.
Teacher: Mrs. Throop:
Congratulations to the JV Boys basketball team on their win over RNS 28-24. Good Job Boys!



Bet you didn’t know Fabulous Friday – 
The cost of a partridge in a pear tree and the other 11 gifts of the 12 days of Christmas in 2017 would be..... a whopping $34, 558. 65!













